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Impala Platinum Holdings Limited (Implats) regrets to advise that a 

methane explosion took place at 14 Shaft at its Rustenburg 

operations on Wednesday, 9 September 2009.  The incident took 

place in the conventional mining section of the shaft. At this stage 

the cause of the explosion has not been determined. 

Three employees were injured and have been admitted to the Burns 

Unit at Milpark Hospital, Johannesburg.  They are in a critical but 

stable condition. 

Management, together with the DMR are currently investigating the 

incident.  All operations have been suspended at 14 Shaft.   

No further information can be released by the company until the 

investigation has been completed. 
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